
From: Gys Versteegh  
Sent: Friday, September 4, 2020 1:33 PM 
To: Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 799 Southdale Rd. W., London On 
 
Hi Anna, My name is Gys Versteegh. My wife Tina and I own the property at 804 Southdale Rd. W.,  We 
have lived there for 55 years, and have no intention of going anywhere. We think that the proposed 
development at 799 Southdale Rd. W. is just wonderful I hope that council approves it, as is, with no 
delay. We will not be attending the meeting Sept. 21, so please pass this message on for us.  Thank-you 
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